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With the release of the 7th edition of the APA Publication Manual, Seneca Libraries is proud to share exciting updates to the library’s citation and

academic integrity resources.

 

APA Citation Guide

The citation guide has been updated to reflect APA 7th edition and has been redesigned to make the guide easier to navigate. It features updated

citation examples, sample research paper, a link to the new plagiarism page, and a helpful infographic and video highlighting APA 7th edition

changes.
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Citing Sources Page

The Citing Sources page on the Seneca Libraries website has been updated to provide simple access to the APA and MLA citation guides,

plagiarism page, online citation workshops, and live citation help chat.

 

Citation and Plagiarism Library Packages

Seneca Libraries’ APA and MLA citation and plagiarism packages have been updated and now include Seneca’s Integrity in Action and Plagiarism

and Citation badging modules. In addition to the modules, each package includes a short academic integrity (plagiarism) quiz, APA (7th edition) or

MLA citation quiz, and citation videos.

 

 

View the September 2020 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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